
 

 

  
Dear Eagle Families, 

Here are the weekly updates: 

 

 

Teacher and Rookie Teacher of the year 

The votes are in!!!! Congratulations to MR RAIMANN who is the Eagle’s Teacher of the Year, and MS 

JOHNS who is our Rookie Teacher of the Year!! It’s a STEM sweep!! 

 

Red Ribbon Week  

is October 26 -30! The theme is Eagles SOAR. We are discussing the forces of flight – Lift, Thrust, 

Weight and Drag -  and how an understanding of what holds us back and lifts us up can help us make 

positive choices! See here for Dress up days.  

 

PTO 6th Grade parents! 

One of the great things about our PTO is you do not pay to participated!! If you are a parent of a 6th 

grader and DO NOT WISH to be part of PTO please email patricia.conrad@stjohns.k.12.fl.us to opt out.  

 

School Pictures 

It is not too late if you want school pictures. Visit http://www.leonards.com for details.  

 

K.T. Gabaldon 

Principal, Sebastian Middle School 
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